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April 13, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2101:  Support Withdrawn

Dear Committee:

We have become aware of better alternatives than having a joint committee of the Oregon Legislature
review the exemptions from disclosure under the Public Records Act.

The better alternative is to send the task to a Sunshine Committee that involves legislators but also
members of the public committed to open government.  Such committees are in place in Washington,
Maine, and Virginia.

Consequently, the Oregon Progressive Party withdraws supports for HB 2101.
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